
FAP Training! 
 

 
 

Would you like to spend 

weekends with teens, growing in 

their Spiritual journey?  

 

Come to a BYM Young Friends or 

Junior Young Friends 

conference as a Friendly Adult 

Presence (FAP)!  
 

 

 

 

 

There will be a training to become a FAP on Saturday, 

March 1st at Goose Creek Meeting (18204 Lincoln Rd 

Purcellville, VA) from 10am-4pm. 

 

Email Alison (youthprograms@bym-rsf.org) to reserve 

a spot and receive advance materials. 
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